
The Carolina Cardinals Optimist Club 

 The Bird’s I-View  
Volume 3, Issue 3                                             Friend of Youth! March 2018 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E  

1 Tiger World – How we can help 

2 

 

District Conference * Contact Information  

*  Monthly Meeting * Fundraiser-Golf 

Tournament * Oratorical Contest *  

3 Birthdays & Anniversaries * Up-coming 

Elections * 

4 Tiger World Wish List 

 

Carolina Cardinals Optimist Club * PO Box 1013 * Kannapolis, North Carolina 28082 * 704-491-7979 

TIGER WORLD COULD USE OUR HELP 
 
A little known zoo in Rockwell, NC 
(near Salisbury) operates strictly on 
donations and the generosity of those 
who love animals. 
 
They are having several free days and 
it would be great to go as a group and 
take some of the items they have on 
their “Wish List”. The list is on page 4. 
If each of us could go to the Dollar 
Store and purchase 5 items, it would 
mean so much to them. 
 
The free days are Sundays and I would 
suggest the 4th Sunday in April to, 
hopefully, allow for better weather. 
Check out the Eventbrite website for 
other days and times that you may 
want to visit this interesting facility.  
 
It would be even nicer if we could 
sponsor some children and take them 
with us. Let’s discuss at our next 
meeting. 
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/febr
uary-2018-free-big-cats-open-house-
tickets-42111452488?aff=eac2 
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Monthly Meeting 
(Please note day change) 

 

Our next meeting will be on 
Wednesday, April 4th at 
6:30pm in the community room 
of IKEA. 
 

DISTRICT CONFERENCE 
 

The 3rd Quarter District meeting 
will be near Hendersonville, NC 
at the Mountain Inn & Suites 
in Flat Rock. The address is 
755 Upward Road and we 
hope more people will be able 
to join us.   
 
The date is April 28th. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

For more info, contact: 

President: 

Mrs. Betty Parker 

purple22@carolina.rr.com 

Vice President: 

Coach Brenda Slade 

slade.brenda@yahoo.com 

Secretary: 

Ms. Bobbi Hague 

ccoc242016@gmail.com 

Check us out on Facebook at: 

www.Facebook.com/ccoc2016 

Website:  www.ccoc2016.org 

 

 

ORATORICAL CONTEST 

The Club Oratorical contest will be held on 
Sunday, March 18th at 2:00pm at the 
Regional Library, 2412 Beatties Ford 
Road, Charlotte.  

See our website for more details or contact 
Bobbi Hague at 980-202-1949. 

 

FUNDRAISER 
 
We are proposing having a Golf 
Tournament as a way of raising 
funds. 
Please start thinking about all of 
your family and friends who play 
golf. 
Also, think about businesses who 
would be willing to be sponsors. 
 
More details at the next meeting. 
 
 

mailto:coachslade@thebethelhouse.com
mailto:slade.brenda@yahoo.com
mailto:ccoc242016@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/ccoc2016
http://www.ccoc2016.org/


The Carolina Cardinals Optimist Club 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 

8 Angie Lowe 

31 Coach Brenda Slade 

 

 

 

Elections will be held in 
April. Start thinking about 
what role you would like to 
play in the life of our 
Optimist Club. 
We will need President, 
Secretary and Treasurer. 
 
There will also be appointed 
positions. Historian-Photog,  
Sergeant-at-Arms and 
Corresponding Secretary. 
 
If you currently hold a 
position, please let the 
Board know if you are still 
interested in maintaining it 
or would like to be consider-
ed for something else. We 
will be taking nominations 
at the March meeting. 
 
Thanks. 
 

Happy Belated Birthdays for 

FEBRUARY 

Please accept my apologies for 
leaving off the birthdays in last 
month’s newsletter. Hope your 
day was great! 
 

13 Mary Dingle 
14  William Lide 
24 Marquis Duncan 
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TIGER WORLD’S WISH LIST 

 Trash Bags: 33 or 45 Gallon 
 Laundry Detergent, Fabric Softener 
 Bleach: unscented 
 Dawn Dish Soap 
 Hand Soap 
 Cleaning Supplies 
 Window Cleaner (Windex) 
 Scrub Brushes 
 Paper Towels 
 Sponges 
 5 Gallon Buckets 
 Cedar Chips (for bedding) 
 Vinyl Gloves/ Rubber Gloves: used for handling food (size medium or large) 
 Gift Cards: Lowes, Home Depot, Walmart, Tractor Supply, Northern Hydraulic 
 Picnic Tables and Benches - Thank you Daniel Schoultz and Lions Club of Rockwell, NC!! 
 Lawn or Folding Chairs 
 Canopies with open sides 
 Carbon Dioxide Fire Extinguisher 
 Essential Oils, Colognes & Perfumes (ones purchased, but didn’t like), Spices 

 Blankets for primates 

 Tupperware with lids 

 Rope 
 Lumber: please contact us for details 
 Concrete: Redicrete or similar brands 
 Metal/Steel for construction: please contact us for more details 
 Gravel: contact us for more details  
 Shovels, Rakes (leaf & metal) 
 Tools – pliers, drills, wrenches, hammers, screwdrivers, etc. 
 Tarps 
 Solar Lighting 
 Old Boots 

 Riding Lawn Mower - Thank you Tom Watson!! 
 Heavy Duty Hoses, on/off nozzles, quick connect fittings 
 Chest freezer (new or used) for big cat food storage 
 Walk-in freezer (new or used) for big cat food storage 
 Tractor with front end loader and box scraper attachment 
 Pickup Truck 
 5' x 10' or 6' x 12' cargo trailer 
 Horse Trailer 
 8' Residential fencing 
 20' x 30' or 20' x 40' metal building 
 Unused vehicle donations to raise funds - Thank you Doug Rembold!! 

 


